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                                                                                Thursday 3rd November 2023  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Habitat of bees 
During the Autumn term, Year 2s Science focus was habitats. We have organised a visit to St George 
Development to see the beekeeper on Monday 6th November 2023.  
 
 
We will be leaving the school at 10am and we will be back at school by 12o’clock.  
 
2L and 2Y will have an overview of the development and looking at show homes then a talk from 
the beekeeper. 
2O and 2N will receive a talk from the beekeeper then an overview of the development and looking 
at show homes 
 
 
We will be walking to the site which is in Beresford Ave, Wembley HA0 1NW. They will need to wear a 
coat and sensible and walking shoes.  
 
On the day of the visit, if your child is on a course of medication, please ensure that you have 
spoken to a member of the Welfare Team to complete a form to allow staff members to administer 
medication.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 2 teachers 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 


